
 

 

12th August 2020 

 

Dear Year 11,  
 

Results Day Arrangements - Thursday 20th August 2020 
 
You will recall from my letter of Friday 10th July that results day will be remote this year. This is not a 
decision that we took lightly. We know that as a year group your end to school has been very different and 
you missed out on many of the ‘normal’ activities. 
 
Many schools have made the same decision and we are conscious that this year it will be particularly 
important to be able to congratulate you on your achievements and advise you of next steps. However, the 
concern about bringing large groups together who are likely to be emotional and will find social distancing 
difficult had to be taken into account, as well as the possibility of school being closed and the need to 
ensure you get results in a timely manner. 
 
We will be emailing your results out at 8am on Thursday 20th August. This will go to your school email 
account and you must ensure that you can access it. If you cannot please email 
studentitsupport@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk and let us know. We will also post a hard copy of your results 
out on Thursday 20th August, but this will obviously not arrive for a day or two. If your postal address has 
changed you must email and advise of your new address on  admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk  
 
In addition to the results, we will also email you in the following days your CAG (Centre Assessed Grades) 
that the school submitted. As you already know the school undertook a rigorous process before submitting 
these and followed the guidance offered by both Ofqual and other professional bodies and experts. All 
grades submitted went through an internal and external quality assurance process and were not the sole 
responsibility of any individual teacher or department. 
 
We are conscious that this has been a difficult and anxious time for you as a result of the disruption caused 
by the Covid 19 pandemic. If you would like further support or information please do get in touch with 
school. 
 
Useful numbers 
If you are unable to get through via telephone, please use other contact details provided in previous letter: 
 

Provider Telephone Number 

Barnfield College 01582 569569 

mailto:studentitsupport@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk
mailto:admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk


Bedford College 01234 291000 

Cardinal Newman Sixth Form 01582 587531 

Central Beds College 01582 477776 

Luton Sixth Form College  01582 877500 

Hitchin Consortium (Hitchin Girls, Hitchin Boys, Priory) Hitchin Girls - 01462 621300 
Hitchin Boys - 01462 432181 
Priory - 01462 622300 

North Herts College 01462 424242 

The Shared Learning Trust (Chalk Hills Academy, Stockwood Park Academy) 01582 601221 

NCS  0800 197 8010/  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

J Williets 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 


